Politics & Legal Studies Monthly Newsletter

ABOUT US

Welcome to your Politics & Legal Studies Newsletter.

This newsletter will keep you updated with upcoming events, internship & scholarship opportunities.

ADVISING

Location: Merill-27

Mon: 9:30am-4pm

Tue: 1-4pm Wed: 1-4pm

Th: 9:30am-4pm



Don't forget to add legalstudies@ucsc.edu and polimajor@ucsc.edu

to your address book!











Jerry Diaz ~ gdiaz5@ucsc.edu ~ (831)459-2505

Take advantage of the resources available for you by visiting Jerry Diaz. He can help you create an academic plan, declare your major and answer any questions you may have!



Apply to be the UC Student Regent

2017-2018 Student Regent of The University of California Application Form

The Student Regent The student Regent is a full voting member of the Board of Regents of the University of California, attending all meetings of the Board and its Committees and serving a one year term commencing July 1. As a Regent, he or she serves as a trustee on behalf of the people of the State of California while bringing the voice of the students to the Board. From the time of appointment as a student Regent in July 2016, but prior to the commencement of service as a member of the Board in July 2017, the appointee holds the title "Regent - designate" and is invited to participate in all meetings of the Board and of its Committees, but without a vote.

Duties: The Regents establish policy in areas such as long range planning, student fees, admissions, and compensation. The duties of The Regents include overseeing the financial management of the University, its investments, and its property holdings as well as appointing the President of the University, the ten campus Chancellors, and the Officers of The Regents. The Regents have delegated a broad range of authority and responsibility to the President of the University and have delegated authority to the faculty in matters relating to educational programs including the establishment and supervision of all courses and curricula.

For more information including the qualifications and application form click on on the text





NATIONAL COUNCIL ON U.S.-ARAB RELATIONS

TMUN is a team of highly motivated undergraduate students who all share the same passion for leadership and foreign affairs. The conference is to be held in Toronto from February 5 - 7 2016. You are invite you to attend this weekend of debate and enjoyment. Delegates are invited to stay at the Hilton and are to debate in the world class Metro Hall centre in downtown Toronto. All attendees will enjoy a flavour of being a diplomat, as well as what the Toronto nightlife has to offer as we will be hosting two social events in the evening dedicated to unwinding and socializing.

TMUN is aimed at undergraduate students who wish to exercize and improve their public speaking skills, enhance their leadership abilities and meet students from all over North America. Participants are guaranteed to leave the conference with increased knowledge on international affairs as well as a number of new friends made in the process of doing so.

Registration has finally opened and will stay open till the 28th of January 2016. We welcome you to register at www.torontomun.org. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at secretarygeneral@ymun.org or the Charge D'Affairs at usg@ymun.org

The National Council on U.S.-Arab
Relations' Washington, DC Summer
Internship Program offers undergraduate
and graduate students a ten-week
professional, academic, and career
opportunity internship in the nation's
capital. The program features a
demanding mix of professional
involvement, intellectual challenge, career
exploration, and cultural encounters
designed to provide interns with a rich
and varied experience during their time in
Washington.

TWANAS

TWANAS is seeking writers, illustrators, photographers, graphic designers, and copy editors.

TWANAS is a student-run magazine here on campus. We recognize that, in the UCSC community, many students have historically been silenced along boundaries of race, sexuality, citizenship, gender, and class. Our mission is to provide a safe space for students to write about the issues affecting their communities. We actively seek to inform and raise awareness about these issues. In short, we see our publication as activism.



UC Davis School of Law

announces the

King Hall Outreach Program Winter Session 2016

Application materials are now available here. Apply by Friday, January 8, 2016

The King Hall Outreach Program (KHOP) is a no-cost program consisting of four Saturday workshops to prepare college entrepreneurs - aka, all UC students students and recent graduates from underrepresented communities to excel in the become agents of positive social change. The law school application process.

Over 41 percent of KHOP alumni have graduated from, or enrolled in, ABA accredited law schools including UC Davis, UC Berkeley, UCLA, UC Hastings, Northwestern University, Boston University, and many others. In 2014, the KHOP received the California State Bar Education Pipeline Awardfor its important role in diversifying the legal profession.

download application materials.

Please direct questions to Allison Pedrazzi, Assistant Director of Admissions, at outreach@law.ucdavis.edu.

DEADLINE TO DECLARE

Winter 2016 Friday, Feb. 5 Spring 2016 Friday, Apr. 29

Declaration of Major Workshops for Winter 2016:

> January 15th, 2016 January 22nd, 2016 January 29th, 2016

ALL UC STUDENTS ARE ELIGIBLE TO APPLY TO ATTEND CGI U 2016 AT UC BERKELEY!

President Bill Clinton & Chelsea Clinton will host Clinton Global Initiative University (CGI U) 2016 at UC Berkeley!

UC Berkeley has been chosen as the host site for CGI U 2016! President Bill Clinton and Chelsea Clinton will be coming the UC Berkeley campus April 1 - April 3, 2016! Through its Commitment to Action model, entrepreneurs - aka, all UC students! - to CGI U meeting is a three-day event which gathers over 1,000 student Commitment-makers from 90 countries, as well as policy makers, topic experts, celebrities, philanthropists, and leaders from the public, private, and NGO sectors. Click here to learn more about KHOP and to Participants attend plenary sessions, skills workshops, networking events, and a day-long service project. Students selected to attend obtain a CGI U mentor for their project and are eligible for cash prizes at the conference.

> We would like to encourage all students across the University of California system to apply for an opportunity to attend this event!

> > The final application deadline is December 1, 2015.